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WSLCB Advisories
  
Introducing WSLCB “Advisories.”

The “advisories” posted on this page are intended to officially address
questions that have been presented to the Board (WSLCB) on matters of policy.

The “advisory” service is a new one that we are implementing to better serve our licensees and
stakeholders in order to promote voluntary compliance, streamline the regulatory process and promote
the responsible sale of liquor across Washington.

If you would like to receive notice when future advisories are issued, please join our email advisories
GovDelivery list. You can register your email via the menu link on the left side of this page or click here.
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